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Year 4 Trip to the Science Museum 

 
 

           Friday 10th March 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
On Tuesday 16th May, Year 4 will be visiting The Science Museum to take part in activities which 
will help to enrich their learning in our Science topic of Sound and Electricity. We have an exciting 
itinerary planned for the day including attending a Wonder Show in the Wonderlab Showspace and 
enjoying an interactive experience in The Equinor Gallery.  
 
We plan to travel to London by bus from school to Purley, where we will get a train to Victoria and 
then change to travelling on the underground to South Kensington station where we will embark on 
a short 5-minute walk to the museum. We aim to leave the school at 9.15am and return from the trip 
by the end of normal school time. 
 
Children will need to wear their school uniform and suitable footwear for walking all day. They will 
also need a packed lunch. Please ensure that they bring something healthy to eat: no sweets or 
fizzy drinks please and drinks in glass bottles and cans are not allowed. The children will not need 
their book bags but either a rucksack or backpack, big enough for them to carry their lunch and 
water bottle in. 
 
Please indicate your consent for your child to attend this trip on ParentPay along with any medical 
information we need and emergency contacts. We would need to ask for a voluntary contribution 
of £2.50 to cover the cost of this trip. This payment can also be made using ParentPay. Please do 
let me know if making a payment for this trip would be difficult for your family. Consent and payment 
need to be made by Tuesday 9th May. 
 
In order for this visit to go ahead we need four parent volunteers to come with us. If you would like 
to accompany us on this trip, please speak to your child(ren)’s teacher.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Duru 


